
 
 

UNIFORM TRANSITION PLAN (2025-2026) 
 
 
As we enter the 2nd (and final) year of our Uniform Transition Plan, the following remaining 
uniform pieces will be phased out and new logo items will be enforced for the upcoming 2025-
2026 school year: 

• All plaid shirts and jumpers must be new logo (PreK – 5th boys, PreK – 3rd girls). 
• Outerwear (sweaters and fleece jackets) must be new logo. Only navy will be available for 

purchase from Flynn-O’Hara. 
• MS skorts will no longer be an option – Only khaki or plaid skirts will be available for 

purchase from Flynn-O’Hara. 
• MS pants/shorts must all be khaki – Only khaki will be available for MS for purchase from 

Flynn-O’Hara. 
• NO OLD LOGO UNIFORM PIECES WILL BE ALLOWED BEGINNING THE UPCOMING 

2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR. 
 
The following uniform pieces can continue to be worn: 

• Pants/shorts/skorts with dolphin logo can continue to be worn.  New pants/shorts/skirts 
purchased from Flynn-O’Hara will no longer have the dolphin patch – they will be branded 
with Flynn-O’Hara logo. 

• Sweatshirt screenprint will remain the same.  Only navy will be available for purchase 
from Flynn-O’Hara. 

• 4th & 5th plaid skirt can continue to be worn.  Plaid skirt purchased from Flynn-O’Hara will 
be the new style (2 pleat and elastic waist). 

• Peter-pan white Mass shirt (PreK-3rd) can continue to be worn – the style remains the 
same. 

 
 
 


